
VFW, VA Host Facebook Life Serving
Homeless and At-Risk Veterans

Join us on Sept. 23 at 3 p.m. ET to learn what to do
during the COVID-19 pandemic

Sep 21, 2020

KANSAS CITY, Mo. – Amid the COVID-19 pandemic, the U.S. Department of Veterans
Affairs (VA) and the Veterans of Foreign Wars (VFW) are hosting an interactive Facebook
Live event to highlight resources available to help veterans facing homelessness to secure
safe and stable housing.

Join us on Sept. 23 at 3 p.m. ET to hear from experts on VA programs and services to meet
the needs of veterans and their families. The event will feature the following speakers from
the Homeless Programs Office: 

John Kuhn, National Director, Supportive Services for Veteran Families National
Program Office

●

Eileen Devine, National Director, Health Care for Homeless Veterans National Program
Office

●

Jeffrey Quarles, Director, Grant and Per Diem National Program Office ●

During the discussion with the VFW’s director of communications and public affairs,
Terrence Hayes, they will explain how veterans can get the support they need and deserve
during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

You can participate right before the event by having your questions ready, as we will
dedicate time for Q&A. Learn more about the event and be sure to log on at 3 p.m. ET on
Sept. 23!

Online Version: https://www.vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2020/9/vfw-va-host-facebook-life-serving-homeless-and-at-
risk-veterans
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